July 5, 2019
Re: Wellhead Protection Area
Dear Madam or Sir:

The Name of Your Water System intends to pursue a Wellhead Protection Program to protect its wells and their designated recharge area and hereby requests your assistance and cooperation in implementing this program. According to the Tennessee Code Annotated TCA 68-221-711 (5): The discharge by any person of sewage or any other waste or contaminant at such proximity to the intake, well or spring serving a public water system in such a manner or quantity that it will or will likely endanger the health or safety of customers of the system or cause damage to the system. Therefore making it an unlawful act.
The reason you have received this letter, is due to the location of your facility inside the wellhead protection area and the Name of Your Water System requests that you take all precautions to protect the water supply and to report any suspicious activities that may result in ground water contamination.
If you have any questions on this matter, please contact the Name of Your Water System at (xxx) xxx-xxxx.

Sincerely,

Include Picture of Protection Area

